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In recognition of the recent service disruptions to customers during the land 
industry’s busiest month of the year, Landgate’s Cloister’s Business Office (200 St 
Georges Terrace, Perth) will open for document lodgement only between the hours 
of 9am and 12pm on Saturday 27 June 2009.   
 
Landgate will also extend its document lodgement service at all offices on Friday 
(26/6), Monday (29/6) and Tuesday (30/6) until 5pm to assist industry at this 
important time of year. 
 
I would like to thank everyone who responded to Customer Information Bulletin 
(CIB) 189 seeking feedback on its proposal to extend lodgement hours.  Landgate 
will continue to respond to customer needs to ensure quality value added services 
are available. 
 
I encourage you to take advantage of Landgate’s extended document lodgement 
times and hope they will assist you at this busy time. 
 
Please provide any feedback or comments you have in relation to the extended 
lodgement hours to saturdaytrade@landgate.wa.gov.au. 
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